## You are invited to attend a

## **PARISH MEETING**

to be held in

## Harting Community Hall on Thursday 16 November 6.30pm for 7pm start



The Parish Council has been invited to share our views on what is important to us as a community within the South Downs National Park Authority (SDNPA) as part of the Local Plan review.

This meeting has been convened to consider the response for the Parish Priority Statement (PPS) and to outline the themes that have come through from the questionnaire delivered to each household in the last few weeks.

The PPS will form part of the evidence base for the SDNPA Local Plan Review.

Please come along and find out more.

The meeting on the 16 November has been called to provide residents with information and to ensure that Harting Parish Council is aware of local feelings, enabling them to reflect those feelings in their submission to the SDNPA.

If you haven't already completed the questionnaire please do by using the QR code below or via the link on the website https://harting-pc.gov.uk/



Trish Walker – Clerk to the Parish Council Clerk@harting-pc.gov.uk